
     

NEW Suzuki Violin Recordings to Be Released in July 2020! 

The new Suzuki violin recordings (Volumes 1-3) by internationally renowned violinist, Hilary 
Hahn, in collaboration with Natalie Zhu, will be released in July of 2020! The new recordings 
will replace all existing ones associated with the Suzuki Violin School International Editions, 
available as: Violin Part Book, Piano Accompaniment Book, Violin Part Book & CD, and CD 
only. Listening tracks that include violin and piano appear �rst on the CD followed by piano 
accompaniment only tracks for play-along purposes. Upon release, recordings will also be 
available for teaching and practice purposes in SmartMusic and also available as digital 
downloads.  


